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Waranga Rail Trail 
Project Update - February 2025 

Construction of the second stage of the Waranga Rail Trail is on track to be completed 
by the end of March 2025. The new trail will then be opened to the community in early 
April following final inspections and contractor demobilisation.  

A large majority of the 10km gravel path, extending from the Bendigo - Murchison Road 
crossing to Channel Inlet Road, has been completed.  

Repairs to a large three cell culvert was completed in January (image above), and 
repairs to six VicTrack bridges are also underway. Three of the bridges require new 
concrete decks. These are being manufactured throughout February and are expected 
to be installed in mid March. The contractor, Northern Constructions Group, are also 
installing safety balustrading, regulatory signage, fencing and bollards. 

Please note that the gravel section of the Waranga Rail Trail is still closed to the public. 
Construction fencing, flagging and signage has been installed at all bridges and road 
access points. Council kindly asks the public to stay off this path until construction of the 
Waranga Rail Trail is complete. 
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